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A Special meeting of the Stamford Police Commission was held on Monday, May 6, 2024, 

at 5:00pm at Stamford Police Headquarters. 

Present at the meeting were Commissioners Bass, Fedele, and Aveiro. Chief Timothy 

Shaw, Assistant Chief Redd, Assistant Chief Conklin. 

 

Meeting was called to order at 5:00pm 

Review of Minutes: 

Minutes from the April meeting was accepted and approved.  

Employee Performance Recognition:  

Officer James Muhlbauer was commended for his professionalism while dealing with 

civilian Sam Magliari while Mr. Magliari was taunting and instigating a reaction from 

Officer Muhlbauer  

Commissioner Awards:  

n/a 

Comments from Public:  

n/a 

Personnel Update 

Commission voted 4-0 in favor of upholding the Union's grievance # 2024-01 

Administrative & Operations Report 

Officer Rick Vetter recovered over a minion dollars' worth of stolen vehicles throughout 3 

states. Officer Stempien was in acknowledgement of his working with 

Malaysia/cybercrimes. 

Community Engagement 

Officer Robert Daly worked with the Child Learning Center, handing out badges and 

coloring books. Well received and they would like Officer Daly to return as the children 
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loved it. LT. Junes and Sgt. Barquero were also in attendance in community outreach 

programs and discussed safety concerns with Chief Redd.  

Old/New Business 

The Academy opens May 10th. Nine of our officers will be in the academy as well as 

Stamford Police officers teaching at the academy. It is a 6th month academy, 18 people in 

total there. Hope to have more in the future. Can hold up to 30.  

Police Memorial is set for 5/13, rain date will be 5/15.  

Promotional Ceremony is 5/15.  

Awards dinner is 5/16.  

 

 

Submitted, 

Michael Fedele 
Michael Fedele 

Chairperson 

 


